A special meeting of the Marathon City School Board was held on Thursday, August 6, 2020, in
the High School Auditorium. The meeting was called to order at 7:30 AM by President Brian
Gumtz. He led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Present were board members DeBroux, Klumpyan, Knoeck, Seubert, and Gumiz, and
administrative staff Rick Parks, David Beranek and Ryan McCain.

Written notice of the meeting was posted and sent to the news media on Tuesday, August 4,
2020.

Motion by Seubert, 2nd by Klumpyan to approve the agenda. Motion carried 5-0.

Mr. Beranek reviewed the reopening plan for the 2020-21 school year. Motion by Knoeck, 2nd
by Klumpyan to approve the plan with the start of the year being 4 days a week, with Wednesday
being a non-student contact day, and a day for teacher planning. The goal is to move to a 5 day
week schedule. Yes - DeBroux, Kiumpyan, Knoeck, Seubert, and Gumtz, Motion carried 5-0.

Mr. Parks discussed information regarding school fees and possible considerations for change.
Motion by Knoeck, 2nd by DeBroux to waive the sports fee for fall sports, not offer sport passes
for this year, discontinue the MVA student/towel fee, and continue with the high school student
fee. DeBroux, Klumpyan, Knoeck, Seubert, and Gumtz. Motion carried 5-0.

Motion by DeBroux, 2nd by Seubert to adjourn. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 8:34
AM.




